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Sent from my iPhone
Dear City Council, zoning committee. We're here at the Citgo on Indiana Avenue have went door-to-door trying to
notify our residents within 500 ft of the building we would like to add to our property. Our store has been in the
community for several years. On Wednesday November 19th 2000 we went door-to-door to approximately 25
houses placing informational fliers explaining our plans and information on who to contact if residence happened to
oppose or idea. Every one that we spoke with is for our planned new additions. To go above and beyond the
requirements of the 500 ft we also spoke to people face-to-face. One of our employees has lived in the neighborhood
for over 10 years she has talked to approximately 15 people face-to-face regarding our plans. We have also placed a
flyer on the counter of the store to notify any customer who happens to come in and Shop of our planed changes. If
we require any more additional notification please let us know.
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